
 

 

February 23, 2023 

Via Electronic Filing  
  
Shonta Dunston  
Chief Clerk  
North Carolina Utilities Commission  
4325 Mail Service Center  
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300  
    
  Re: Docket No. A-41, Sub 22 
   Notice of Use of Affidavit  
  
Dear Ms. Dunston:  
 
 Transmitted on behalf of the Village of Bald Head Island for filing in the above-
referenced docket is the Village’s Notice of Use of Affidavit pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 
62-68 and the associated Affidavit of Julie G. Perry.  
 

Please note that we are submitting Confidential and Public Versions of this filing. 
The Confidential Version contains information in the Affidavit of Julie G. Perry that has 
been designed as “Confidential” by SharpVue in this proceeding, and we ask that the 
Confidential Version be treated as confidential and proprietary by the Commission 
pursuant to its customary practices and procedures for such information. 
  

Should any questions arise in connection with this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact this office.   
 
      Very truly yours, 
 

 

      Craig D. Schauer  
      cschauer@brookspierce.com 
      919-573-6206 
 
       
cc: All parties 


